
 

 

December 14, 2018 
 
BILLIE A ANTIPA 
4355 WALLACE RD 
SANTA ROSA, CA 95404 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
WITHDRAWAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE CIVIL LIABILITY COMPLAINT FOR FAILURE TO FILE 2016 
AND 2017 REPORTS OF LICENSEE FOR LICENSE 8230 
 
On October 19, 2018, the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board), Division of Water 
Rights (Division) provided legal notice to BILLIE A ANTIPA of the intent of the Division to proceed with 
formal enforcement with monetary penalty for failing to file the online Reports of Licensee for 2016 and 
2017 under the above license. 
 
Due to extenuating circumstances brought to the Division’s attention, we are withdrawing the ACL 
Complaint issued to you on October 19, 2018. 
 
If you wish to provide written response, please mail to: 
 
 State Water Resources Control Board 
 Division of Water Rights 
 Attn:  Enforcement Section 
 P.O. Box 2000 
 Sacramento, CA  95812-2000 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kyle Ochenduszko, Chief of Enforcement at (916) 628-3738 
or Kyle.Ochenduszko@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jule Rizzardo, Assistant Deputy Director 
Division of Water Rights 
 
ec: Andy Sawyer, Assistant Chief Counsel, SWRCB 
 Michael Buckman, Hearings Unit, SWRCB 


